
Snack Money 

Please note that £5 snack money 
will be due on the 28.02.22 for 
this half term. All donations go 
towards a daily afternoon snack 
and support with cooking costs 

and additional resources to      
enhance learning opportunities 

for the inside and outside areas. 

Spring Term- Date.  28.02.22                    EYFS Newsletter 

Dates for the Diary… 

Cornish Day– 01.03.22  

               (wear black and white) 

World Book Day- 03.03.22 

           (Non-uniform/ fancy dress) 

Easter Parade– w/c 4th April 

World Book Day (03.03.22) 

This year in Reception we will have a day  cen-
tred around the book ‘Supertato’. This is a  non
-uniform day and children are encouraged to 
come to school dressed as their favourite 
characters from their much loved stories. 

Easter Bonnet Parade- If this is something that your 

child would like to take part in, please could they 

create an Easter Bonnet and hand it in on Monday 

23rd March to their class teacher. Any children who 

do not make a bonnet at home will have the oppor-

tunity to make a headband in school. A winning bon-

net from each class will receive a small Easter prize! 

Welcome back everyone! 

We hope that the children and their 
families enjoyed a  lovely half term 
break and are revived and refreshed 
for another busy and exciting  half 
term.   

During the first half of the 
Spring term we have been valuing 
the importance of Art. As our 
fine motor control has developed 
enough to handle and manipulate 
tools with increasing co-ordination 

and control we have been enhancing the children’s skills 
within their Art work, teaching them artistic techniques. 
We appreciated the Artist Dennis Wojtkiewicz who cre-
ates highly detailed paintings of fruit cross sections. We 
then had a go at creating observational drawings of fruit 
using black pen. We then used professional watercolour 
paint to infill our detailed outlines. The children were then 
given opportunities to practise their taught skills inde-
pendently during ‘continuous provision’ (choosing time). The 
children were given provocations such as; flowers, plants 
and historic artefacts to draw and paint. These skills we 
will revisit and build upon for the remainder of this year. 
Children, through art activities, are able to justify their 
ideas and express the situations they have experienced 
clearly. Especially though drawing, they can exchange ideas 
and discuss their art's outcome. This stimulates them to 
talk, articulate their thoughts and practise their communi-
cation skills.  



Show and Tell 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed show and tell 
this half term. This is set to continue during this half 
term with a new focus…. Our most loved stories! Chil-
dren are encouraged to bring in their favourite story 
from home on a Monday (see dates on Spelling letter). 
They will be kept on display in class for the week for 

them to share with their class. 

This half terms spellings... 

Home learning opportunity… 

Our writing is developing and we have learnt the initial foundations to become writers. We 
are now beginning to use our segmenting and blending skills to support with writing simple 
sentences, using capital letters, full stops and finger spaces. Please support and encourage 
your child to write a sentence about something they remember from their holiday. Please 
return the completed section to earn a Merit for their reward chart.  


